
Terrible Tudors!                                     
In Maths this term, we are going to 

continue our learning on Multiplication 
and Division before moving on to 

fractions. Any Times Tables practice you 
can do at home would be really useful for 
their multiplication and division! We will 
put some links on google classroom!

In English we will be writing a 
wishing tale and non-fiction fact 

files about Tudor times!

In PSHE, we will be focusing on 
‘Healthy Me!’ learning about how to 
keep our minds and bodies healthy.

We will be looking at 
Christianity in RE this 
term, particularly the 

Easter story.

In Art this term, we will be focussing on 
colour, texture and shape - looking at 

collages and the work of Matisse.

In PE we will be playing hockey 
and performing dance!

In Computing, we will be looking 
at Data Handling with Mr Dawson 
and Mr Poston, organising data 

into charts and using simple 
formulae.

In Music, with Mr Avery, we will be 
continuing with our learning on 

tuned percussion using the 
boomwhackers and steel drums.

In History, we will be 
learning about the 

Tudors, learning about 
Tudor times in England 

and Henry VIII.


